Re: 85 Woodland Mead Plans

Greg Bernard <gbernard@hamiltonma.gov>
Thu 8/22/2024 8:51 AM

To:Mary Ellen Feener <permitting@hamiltonma.gov>

Mary Ellen,

| have been on the site to witness soil tests for the accessory apartment's proposed septic system. Although a septic system application has not been
submitted yet, | have no issues with this ZBA application.

Greg Bernard
Hamilton Septic Inspector

From: Mary Ellen Feener <permitting@hamiltonma.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 5:55 PM

To: Greg Bernard <ghernard@hamiltonma.gov>

Subject: 85 Woodiand Mead Plans

Actually, | did scan the plans. {just sent you the application in a separate email). Please see attached.

Mary-Ellen L. Feener
permitting@hamilfonma.gov
978-626-5250

Directions to office

Web pages, Applications, Info.:
Building Degariment
Planning_Board

Zoning Board of Appeals
Welghts & Megsures




